
 

To communicate with your fellow members - JOIN THE DISCORD 

For an informational hub of all anime society events, zines and newsletters - CHECK OUT 
THE WEBSITE 

Hello Anime Society members! This is the Newsletter for the 11th of November 2021. As 
usual, I'll start with a run-down of our regular events and information you'll need to know if 
you weren't there and then the end of the Newsletter will discuss our upcoming events - 

Anime Monday Sessions (08/11/2021-
15/11/2021) - 7pm A41 Clive Granger 

Building 

Another great Monday session with a great selection of anime! Here's the important 
information you need to know from the last Monday session (01/11/2021): 

We watched: 

Episodes 10 & 11 of Samurai Champloo 

Episode 3 of Initial D: First Stage 

Episode 2 of Grand Blue Dreaming 

Episode 1 of Daily Lives of High Schools Boys 

Banned for this semester due to not getting in after 3 suggestions: 

Jujutsu Kaisen 

As said before, some great suggestions this session. Initial D has become an unofficial 2nd 
set series now it seems, so make sure to catch up on that as well as Samurai Champloo! I 
personally recommend going and watching Daily Lives of High Schools Boys as well, very 
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funny show especially if you like a bit of absurdist humour. The next session will be on the 
15th of November, in A41 as always! 

Wednesday Manga Book Club (17/11/2021) - 
7pm A41 Clive Granger Building 

Coming up next Wednesday we have our 4th session of Manga Book Club! This week we will 
be reading The Law of Ueki, a shounen about a guy who turns trash into trees! It's only 1 
volume, so give it a shot and if you enjoyed it, send your favourite panel over to Joe 
(@BensMB#5542 on the discord) and come on down to A41 Clive Granger on the 17th (if 
you didn't like it, come as well! all opinions are welcome!). 

Binge Night (20/11/2021) - 2pm A46 Trent 
Building 

On the 20th of November we will be having an anime binge night! What we'll be doing is on 
the tin - we will be sitting down in A46 Trent Building from about 2pm-8pm, and watching 
an anime right the way until the end! The anime we will be watching is Flip Flappers, I 
haven't seen the show before so while I could just read off the MAL description to you, I'm 
sure you're perfectly capable of doing that yourself. Regardless, I've been told it's a great 
show and it'll be an interesting watch. There will be a 1 hour lunch break halfway through 
and you're allowed to bring snacks and drinks of your own, just make sure you bin them 
afterwards! 

Live Action Move Night (24/11/2021) - A41 
Clive Granger Building 

On the 24th of November we will be hosting a Live Action Movie Night in A41 Clive Granger 
Building. We will be watching the live action rendition of JoJo's Bizarre Adventure: 
Diamond is Unbreakable. As is the case with most live action anime adaptations, it's 
probably not going to be movie of the year, but it should be a good laugh anyway so if 
you're interested then come on down to A41 on the 24th! 

Christmas Dinner - Rose & Crown Pub 

As is tradition, the society will be hosting a Christmas Dinner event at the Rose & Crown Pub 
in Lenton! This will be an event that will (hopefully) be ticketed through the SU website, 
where you can select what you want to eat and how many courses. 2-course meals will be 
£12.99 and 3-course meals will be £15.99. As a result of the interest form we have booked 
exactly 40 seats for the meal, so make sure you get your ticket if you said you were 



interested. We were originally planning to do this on the 11th of December but the pub is 
already fully booked for that day. We are currently working on a new date and will let you 
all know the new date and time as soon as we know! 

  

That is all for this week's Newsletter, hope you all have a great weekend! 

- Matthew (Communications Officer) 

 

 


